
665 Huntington Avenue, Boston, Massachusetts, 02115, USA

	Instructions for Letter of Intent for Scholar-in-Residence Applicants for Fall 2014


If you wish to be considered for the Lown Scholar-in-Residence program, you must write a letter to Professor Joseph Brain that includes the following information:
· Your name, address, e-mail address, and phone number.
· Country of citizenship, and the country where you plan to work after you complete your degree.  
· The degree program for which you are applying.

· Your current position, with a brief description of how your work relates to the prevention of cardiovascular disease in your country.  

· Your intended advisor at HSPH, if you have selected one, and a brief description of what you would like to study at HSPH.

· A brief description of how your studies at HSPH will enhance your ability to work in the field of cardiovascular disease prevention in your home country.

Please note that the Lown Program is designed to train scholars who are living and working in a low or middle income country (LMIC).  People who plan to stay in the United States or another high income country should not apply for this program.

Please submit this letter by December 2, 2013.  Selected applicants will be notified by mid-January, 2014, and must submit a full application by February 14. We will announce our funding decisions soon after HSPH announces their admissions decisions.

Please email this letter to:  brain@hsph.harvard.edu and nlong@hsph.harvard.edu 

The letter can also be mailed to:  
The Lown Scholars Program, 

Harvard School of Public Health, 

665 Huntington Avenue, 

Bldg. 1-Suite 1308A, 

Boston, Massachusetts, 02115, 

U.S.A.

Attention: Joseph D. Brain.

Harvard University does not discriminate among applicants on the basis of race, religion, sex, sexual orientation, national origin, color, handicap, or age.

